From: Christina Cherry 
Sent: 10 April 2017 13:46
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 17/00316? Land South of Blackwood Place and Molyneux Drive and NW of Cotefield Farm, Oxford Road, Bodicote

Hi Bob

Having looked at this application I can advise that Policy has no comments to make.

Thanks

Chris

Christina Cherry

Senior Planning Policy Officer

Planning Policy & Growth Strategy Team

